
Good evening Leopard Families,


This is superintendent Michele Shaffer.


As we enter winter sports’ season, I want to thank all those who participated in our fall 
sports, activities, clubs, and events. I sincerely appreciate the hard work, time, and 
dedication our students, coaches, advisors, and families put in to make the fall season 
successful. Thank you for making Louisville proud.


We kicked off this year’s Louisville Community Academy classes this fall as well. You can 
see pictures from our Reading Under the Lights, parent cafe, parent-child class, and 
adult classes on our Facebook page and on the Community page of our website. Thank 
you to the Walmart and GPD Foundation grants for allowing us to provide these 
opportunities at no cost to the community. 


We have our final Senior Connection event this coming Tuesday, November 22. If you 
know someone who is 65 and older, please invite them to our Thanksgiving Concert put 
on by our high school choir members. More information can be found on the 
Community section of our website under Louisville Community Academy. 


Also, mark your calendars to check our website on December 1 at 7:00 p.m. to register 
for our winter-spring classes.


Finally, there is no school starting Wednesday, November 23 through Monday, 
November 28. 


Have a blessed Thanksgiving, and go Leopards!


Michele Shaffer

Michele Shaffer

Superintendent


